Wendz Miller

From: Robert McAllister

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 6:55 PM
To: Wendy Miller

Subject: Re: Variance Application DV000066
Hi Wendy,

Please go ahead and share the following:

As an owner of property within 500 meters from Lot 2, Section 95, Sooke District, Plan 45068 - 1021
Parkheights Drive, I would like to pass along my support for the variance application DV000066.

Thanks so much,

Robert McAllister



